
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cardinal Newman Catholic Primary School 
Arch Road, Hersham, Surrey KT12 4QT 

Telephone: (01932) 222536 
Headteacher:  Mrs C Burnham 

Email: office@cardinalnewmanschool.co.uk 
  

 

 

Wednesday 7
th

 November 2018 

 

Dear Parents 

Re: Hooke Court Residential Visit Wednesday 27
th

 March to Friday 29
th

 March 2019 

We are writing to ask you to indicate if you wish your child to participate in the visit.  The trip 

will give the children the opportunity to experience, first hand, the evidence of Roman 

Settlement in Britain.  It will be an extension of their studies on the theme of ‘Roman Britain’ 

in their History Topic in the Spring Term. 

The parental contribution for the trip is estimated to be £180 per child including a souvenir. 

Final costs will be calculated once numbers are confirmed.  If any parent has difficulty in 

meeting the cost for their child, please approach us either through the class teacher or directly 

to Mrs Burnham. If you wish your child to participate, please return the attached slip with a 

deposit of £50 by Friday 7
th

 December 2018 through the on-line payment system. The visit 

will only take place if there are sufficient parental contributions. 

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us at school. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Year 4 Team 

 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Year 4 Trip to Hooke Court Dorset 27
th

 to 29
th

 March 2019 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………..  Class ……………………………. 

I should like/not like my child to take part in the above trip. 

I have paid the deposit of £50 through the on-line payment system □          N/A □ 

     

 

Signed ………………………………..…..Parent/Guardian  Date ………………… 


